
From: Jesse Glenn <jmgmail@me.com>  
Sent: Sunday, April 3, 2022 8:25 PM 
To: Hiben, Carli B <Carli.Hiben@coloradosprings.gov> 
Subject: Re: Jesse glenn STR appeal 
 
CAUTION! - External Email. Malware is most commonly spread through unknown email 
attachments and links. DO NOT open attachments or click links from unknown senders or 
unexpected email!  

Carli,  
 
This is a request to push the hearing date for my permit to the next available time. I am currently in a 
military course, and my testing window is during the week of the hearing. I will be working/testing 
during the morning of the hearing. However, I will be able to make the next date either in person or 
virtually. 
 
Please let me know if there are any issues. Thank you for your help.  
 
 Very respectfully, 
Jesse Glenn 
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